
Nidderdale Charity Walk, Sunday May 
18th 2025 – Please Register. Have a 
Nice Day and Raise Funds for NAG!



A group of NAG and YDRT volunteers enjoyed a wonderful time last 
year doing the 8-mile walk (shorter & longer options available). This 
photo was taken of last year’s Nidderdale Charity walk, at Bouthwaite, 
above Gouthwaite reservoir (in the background) on the Nidd. 


Details for this year are in Nidderdale Walk 2025 

The main purpose of the annual event, run by Harrogate’s Rotary Club, 
is for local people to celebrate our wonderful Nidderdale and our 
precious river – and to raise money for local charities. 


Of course you will also have a memorable day out too. (The last two 
walks have been in fabulous weather, so it is almost guaranteed to be 
fine this year too!) 


Make a day of it with your friends and family, and visitors too! Bring a 
picnic – it’s not a race - unless you want it to be -take your time and 
enjoy the views! 


If you are walking, you need to register via the above website link. 


https://www.nidderdalewalk.com/


Entry fees are charged - £6 for the four miler or £12.50 for 8 miles or 
further. 


Please support NAG by naming us as the local charity you are 
supporting. If you do; 


NAG gets a share of refunded entry fees (provided enough of us 
register and name NAG as our preferred charity!). 

You could also get sponsorship for your walk from those unable to take 
part (and again identify NAG as your preferred charity). All the details 
are in the above web link. 

Every little helps! Please come along. 


FYI I am taking part in the 8-mile walk, setting off from the Scout Hut at 
Pateley bridge at 10am. See you there? 


David Clayden, NAG Chair



